
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 13.03.20 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
 
The department for Education has announced changes to Relationships and Sex 
Education (RSE).  These changes will come into effect from September 2020 and all 
schools will be required to comply with the new statutory guidance.  This means that 
we will be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy to ensure that we meet the 
updated requirements.     
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Relationships and Sex Education’ parent meeting on 
Wednesday 25th March at 2:30pm, in the school hall.  During this meeting we will be 
explaining the new requirements and the changes that we will be making to our RSE 
curriculum.  We will also be asking for your views and opinions about RSE during the 
session.     
 
Please complete the slip below to let us know if you are able/unable to attend the 
RSE presentation, and return to the school office.   
 
If you are unable to attend, the presentation will be available to view on the school 
website from Friday 27th March, along with DfE guidance for parents on RSE.  
Parent View Questionnaires will also be sent home for you to complete and return to 
school after the Easter break, if you were unable to attend.   
       
Your sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Rachel Dinnis  
   

 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy - RSE Presentation for Parents 

 
I am able/unable (please circle) to attend the RSE presentation for parents on 
Wednesday 25th March, at 2:30pm.   
 
Child’s name: …………………………………. Child’s Class: …………………..… 
 
Signed: ………………………………………… Date: ………………………………. 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
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